
March 9, 2024 

Dear  

 

Your attention to this matter would be greatly appreciated. 

I believe one of the main purposes of our laws is to protect citizen rights from 
powerful internationals and rouge government. History is filled with examples. 

The problem is that the WHO is gaining the reputation of being an abuser of 
human rights. For instance, there is the cases of the 83 WHO Congo perpetrators. 
Or of Emo Waganivalu. Then there is the catastrophic moral failure of the WHO 
over the COVID-19 vaccine. Furthermore, the Pfizer vaccine was claimed to be 
safe and effective, but the evidence today says it is not safe, effective nor was it 
even tested. Finally, there are the failures of the WHO Director General, Mr. 
Tedros, when he was the health minister of Ethiopia; these have been widely 
published (search for instance “acute watery diarrhea” Tedros). 

The WHO-Canada Global Pandemic Treaty is unacceptable as it transfers 
unprecedented power to the WHO from the government of Canada. There will be 
no accountability or transparency with the WHO. Moreover, rouge governments 
can use WHO directives to weaponize BC Bill-36 and/or Federal Bill-63. This can 
seriously punish well intentioned doctors and scientists. 

You are my elected representative. Please let me know your thoughts. 

Warmly, 
 

                                                                                                          . 
Signature 
 
                                                                                                         . 
Print Name 
 
                                                                                                         .  
Email  
 

cc:  The Right Honorable Justin Trudeau (justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca) 
The Honorable Pierre Poilievre (pierre.poilievre@parl.gc.ca) 
Stand United (getupnmoveme@gmail.com) 
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